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Year 12 Prayer Breakfast 2020

As we close out the week we waved goodbye to our 2020 Year 12’s.

It was a special day which will culminate in a Graduation Event that is going to be held over at the

conclusion of the HSC Examinations on the 12th of November.

Regardless of the postponement of Graduation, the last week of term has been special. Modified
basketball, soccer games and a 3 set grudge match in Volleyball finished the Student Teacher Cup
with a clean sweep to Year 12. We held our very first P-12 House Relay which was a lovely event
bringing to mind the fact that our Year 12's have travelled the P-12 journey. They can now look
back with real pride at the close of their time at Thomas Hassall.

Today we gathered at 7.30am for the traditional Prayer Breakfast. The event was a little different
as the food was boxed and prepped according to the safe guidelines, the group was spread out,
but the sense of God’s love and presence was evident. Students and teachers enjoyed breakfast
together; a word from the scriptures was shared; teachers prayed; and students expressed their
gratitude. It was a great way to start their last day. The culmination of the day was a short
assembly followed by the whole College, ‘Walk of Honour’. Let’s celebrate with the students and
pray as they embark on the last leg of their journey as they come to the HSC Examinations. Thank
you teachers, staff and parents as we get alongside of Year 12 and cheer them on.
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Mr Roger Young
Deputy Principal - Senior School Student Development
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